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Litigation Management Office, 4™ Floor, Bostock House, RVH — Tel.-_
Qur Ref: A.49/04/33/AS/PSNI
£ .;g,c, November 2005

D/S William R Cross
PSNI

Fermanagh DCU

48 Queen Street
ENNISKILLEN
BT74 4IR

Dear @( 2 Coresrre

Re: Adam Strain (deceased)

I refer to your letter dated 4™ November 2005 regarding the above named. As
requested I list below the contact details of the individuals you wish to interview:

1. Professor Maurice Savage, Musgrave Ward, RBHSC (Tel: 028 9063 2439)
2 Mr Stephen Brown, Consultant Pacdiatric Surgeon (retired),
3. Dr Bob Taylor, Consultani Paediatric Anaesthetist, PICU, RBHSC (Tel: -

4. Dr Mary O’Connor, Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist, Musgrave Ward,

RBHSC (Tel: I

5. Mr Patrick Keane, Consuitant Urologist, Belfast City Hospital, Lisburn Road,
Belfast (Tel: NG_—_———

R

6. Dr Terence Montague, Consultant Anaesthetist, Our Lady’s Hospital for Sick

, Children, Crumlin, Dublin 12 {
( 7. Staff Nurse Patricia Conway,

0291)

We have been unable to trace Staff Nurse Gillian Popplestone but have ascertained that

she remains registered with the Nursing and Midwifery Council {Pin No:
however they will not divulge her home address to us. Their address is Nursing and
Midwifery Council, Regisiration Department, 23 Portland Place, London, WiB 1P2

should you wish to contact them.,

T would confirm that the original hospital casenotes are held in this office and you can
arrange to collect these by contacting Miss Amanda Iennon on the above number.

If I can be of any further assistance in this matter, please let me know.

Yours sincerely

P isally

A P Walby FRCS Ed
Associate Medical Director
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